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Good Evening, Josh
       Hope all is well? The paving on Bridge Street looks GREAT! 
Josh, I would like to ask if Peter and I can get on the agenda for the Water and Sewer Commission next meeting. We would like to
ask the Water Dept. to read our 4 meters located at 282 West Main Street account #840 that has 4 units. We have had 4 meters for
a few years now since we converted the 2 unit into a 4 unit. It was suggestion to us of the Water & Sewer Department along with me
talking to Bard that this was the right way to separate them. We did what was suggested and put in electric meters in our utility room
that are exactly the same as what the Town uses now  Aaron who works for the W/S Dept. recently took some pictures and
confirmed it with Kendall. I have met with Aaron along with our Master Plumber John of what we would need to do to put the meters
on the outside of the building and a few other items that would need to be changed according to Aaron. I would like this to be done
at this property as the Water / Sewer Dept. does at other properties on the Water and Sewer System. If you can please let us know
when time maybe available that would be lovely.  Have a great evening!
Thank you,
Heidi L. & Peter Bormann


